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Mrs Wilson

The Eastbourne Academy
Brodrick Road

Hampden Park, Eastbourne

East Sussex, BN22 9RQ


Date 1 May 2015
please contact
our ref
your ref


Amanda Parks
EB/3064/CCNM/3


Lewes (01273) 481846
AP
Dear Mrs Wilson

Non material amendment application no EB/3064/CCNM/3

Description of amendment; Non-Material Amendment to the all weather pitch to install 4 no. 10 metres high flood lighting columns in revised positions.

PLanning permission No: EB/3064/CC
Description of approved development: The part demolition, part refurbishment and part new-build of an existing school providing a new hall, kitchen, teaching block and floodlit multi-use games area, plus 45 additional parking spaces, 100 covered cycle spaces and new landscaping and boundary treatments.
Site: The Eastbourne Academy, Brodrick Road, Eastbourne, BN22 9RQ. 
The non-material amendment ref no EB/3064/CCNM/3, is set out in the application form received and includes the plans/drawings numbered:

C473 D801 Rev. F - All Weather Pitch Layout Plan 

The application has been considered in accordance with Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990. (In making a decision on whether a proposal constitutes a non-material amendment, Section 96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 requires that the Local Planning Authority should have regard to the effect of the change, together with any previous changes made under that Section, on the planning permission as originally granted).  There are NO OBJECTIONS to the amendment which is considered to be non-material in its impact. Accordingly I can confirm that the proposed amendment under reference number EB/3064/CCNM/3 is APPROVED.
This letter and any referenced plans, drawings and application should be read alongside the previously issued Decision Notice to the planning permission ref EB/3064/CC dated 27 February 2012.. Please be advised that this letter does not convey any additional approval which may be required under other legislative regimes (e.g. Building Regulations or Environmental Planning).

Yours sincerely

Tony Cook
Tony Cook

Head of Planning and Environment

Copies to:
M Powell– Business Services – Property

Eastbourne Borough Council (Your ref for original consent was EB/2011/0747)  for Statutory Planning Register
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